
May Youth Activities Report      

Thank you for all the entries into Illustrating America and Get Excited for the Red, 
White, and Blue. Some of the entries were excellent and I’m excited to see how 
they do at National. There were 26 entries in Illustrating America and 6 in Get 
Excited for the Red, White, and Blue.

Memorial Day is approaching, and this is a perfect time to involve our youth in 
helping and learning why we have this as a Federal Holiday. Ask youth groups to 
help clean up a cemetery. Ask them to help put out flags at graves. Then ask them 
to help remove those flags.  If you have a service, you can ask them to participate 
by holding or handing out flags, singing, playing Taps or helping serve lunch after 
the service.

For the March 31 reports due, I received 46 reports out of 65 auxiliaries. District 4 
was 100% reporting at least 1 time during the year.

Karen Boden
803 H Rd, Esbon, KS 66941
lkboden@ruraltel.net           785-545-6426
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